
 

ATTENTION OB/GYN PROVIDERS:  

The Office of Population Affairs (OPA) is in the process of requesting approval from Health and 
Human Services (HHS) for a long term extension of the current sterilization consent form as there 
are no planned revisions to the language used in the current form.  Beginning in November, OPA 
began updating the form on a monthly basis with the expiration date being that of the current 
month.  Molina will accept all forms that were considered current on the date they were signed 
by the recipient.   To ensure having the most current form, providers are encouraged to visit the 
OPA website, http://www.hhs.gov/opa/order-publications#pub_sterilization-pubs, to print the 
forms needed for that day.  

Please contact the appropriate Managed Care Organization if there are any questions concerning 
their policies related to the updated forms at the following numbers:  Aetna: Provider Relations 
1-855-242-0802; AmeriHealth Caritas: Provider Relations 1-888-922-0007; Amerigroup: Provider 
Relations 1-800-454-3730; Louisiana Healthcare Connections: Provider Relations 1-866-595-
8133; United Healthcare of Louisiana: Provider Relations 1-866-675-1607. In addition, if you 
have any questions regarding fee for service claims contact Molina Provider Relations (800) 473-
2783 or (225) 924-5040.   
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